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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Heather Patterson <heather.patterson@soudermiller.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 5, 2019 10:01 AM
To: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO); Crystal Weaver; James Amos; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; 

Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Cc: Castro, Isaac (MRO)
Subject: [EXT] RE: [EXTERNAL] Marathon Oil Company - 24 hour notice - Chicken Fry Federal 1H

RE: Marathon Oil Permian * Chicken Fry Federal 1H * 30-015-42882 
 
Good Morning, 
 
SMA will be performing the liner inspection at the above listed location on Friday, March 7.  Please consider this our 48 
hour notification. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Heather Patterson 
Project Scientist 
 

 
Souder, Miller & Associates 
Engineering  Environmental  Surveying 
201 S. Halagueno St 
Carlsbad, NM 88220 
www.soudermiller.com 
(575) 200-5343 (mobile) 
 

From: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO) <cnkarrigan@marathonoil.com>  
Sent: Friday, March 1, 2019 2:50 PM 
To: Crystal Weaver <caweaver@blm.gov>; James Amos <jamos@blm.gov>; robert.hamlet@state.nm.us; Venegas, 
Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us> 
Cc: Castro, Isaac (MRO) <icastro@marathonoil.com>; Heather Patterson <heather.patterson@soudermiller.com> 
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Marathon Oil Company - 24 hour notice - Chicken Fry Federal 1H 
 
Good afternoon,  
 
Please see the attached initial C141 and supporting documents. Also, my apologies, but I had a typo in the calculation 
and the release was 9.62 bbls instead of 12.69.  
 
Callie 
 
On Sun, Feb 17, 2019 at 7:40 PM Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO) <cnkarrigan@marathonoil.com> wrote: 

Good evening, 
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The threads on the water leg of the free water knock out washed out, releasing 12.69 barrels of produced water 
into lined containment. Standing fluids were recovered.  

  

Thank you, 

  

Callie Karrigan 

HES Professional – Environmental 

Office: 575-297-0956 

Cell: 405-202-1028 

  


